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If you have ordered a Rev D board recently, or shipped one to a customer from a board recently received, there is a good chance it is going to fail. You can a) have the customer ship the board back, or b) have them remove R517 located on the back of the board. The silkscreen for this resistor does not exist but the part is between the silkscreen that reads “R25” and “R547”. This part is just left of U34, which is located around the middle left side of the bottom of the board.
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